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Updates on important events related to the Investment Section

RECENT MEETING
SOA Annual Meeting & Exhibit 2018
The annual meeting of the investment section is a place of gath-
ering, where we take stock on where the section is and what it 
does for its members. Year after year, it is the place where the 
section leaders and section members mingle with one another 
and network. This two-​way dialogue is very important to guide 
the section for the upcoming year.

After some words about what the section did, and plans to do 
in 2019, we presented a few awards to the winners of various 
contests the section organizes. We finished the time together 
with speed-​networking where each participant was paired five 
times for a four-​minute conversation. Fun way to get to know 
people! 

Jim Kosinski, Guggenheim Insurance, and Kelly Featherstone, Alberta 
Investment Management Corp., during the Investment Section breakfast  
at the 2018 Annual Meeting.

Jim Kosinski, Guggenheim Insurance, on left, and Justin Owens, Russell 
Investments, on right, present Nathan Luepke with his asset allocation 
contest prize.
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